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HI, this Gary Dagit, I over see the operation of the sewer treatment plant for the City 

of Coquille and we'll as the City of Myrtle Point. Both located on the Coquille River 

watershed in Coos County. We often use the Services of Heard Farms. I find them as 

a needed resource for the placement of biosolids after treatment.  

 As we see more and more regulations set in place and the talk of closing landfills to 

biosolids in the next decade, places like Heards farms offer a sound and beneficial 

alternative to the people of the state. 


